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          17th June 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer,  

Ofsted is inspecting your school, and would like to hear your views. You can do this by 

completing an online pupil questionnaire at the following link: 

https://ofsted.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Pupil/10087942 

 

Your views are really important to us, and will help inspectors understand your experience of 

school. The questionnaire will close at 11am on 18 June 2019, to give the inspector time to 

look at the results. The questionnaires work in Chrome, Firefox, Safari and Internet Explorer 

11, and on mobiles and tablets when you copy and paste the link into the browser. 

 

We do not ask for your name, so you will not be identified from the responses you make. 
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